
CONSTRUCTION 
NOTICE 

 
 

Pipeline Installation Project 
 

What 

 
Our contractor, Flowline Contractors, Inc. will be installing a new water pipeline on 
Watt Avenue and at the intersections of the following streets: Barrington Rd, Hyde 
Way, Hurley Way, Ardenridge Dr, Humboldt Way, Windsor Dr, Wemberley Dr, 
Mayfair Dr, Tembrook Dr, Wellington Dr, and Northrop Ave. New fire hydrants will 
also be installed as part of this project.  
 

When 

 
Some areas of pipeline installation will be completed during the day, while some 
areas will be completed during a night shift. Day shift is planned to operate Monday – 
Friday 8:00 AM – 3:30 PM, while night shift is planned to work Monday night – 
Thursday night 9:00 PM – 5:00 AM. Hours are subject to change based on weather 
and/or field conditions. Work is scheduled to begin on Tuesday, 09/05/23. 
 

Where 

 
The work will take place Southbound on Watt Avenue from Barrington Rd to 
Northrop Ave, and 500’ into the streets of the intersections listed above.   
 

What to 
Expect 

 
Construction crews with excavators, backhoes, dump trucks, crew trucks and other 
equipment will be installing new water pipelines on the streets named above. Traffic 
will be restricted at times with flagmen and no parking will be allowed in specified 
work zones. Additionally, parking in some work zones may be restricted outside of 
normal working hours.   Please expect an increased level of noise and traffic during 
the construction period.  
 

Contacts 

 
If you have any questions or concerns about the construction activities for this 
project, please call the Golden State Water Company Customer Service Center at 
(800) 999-4033. 
 

 
    Golden State Water Company thanks you for your patience while we work to improve your water system. 

 
 At Golden State Water Company, it has been all about water for more 
than 80 years.  Our team of professionals delivers reliable, quality 
water and great service to customers in 75 communities across 
California.       
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